
Daphne McKee RIP – An Appreciation 

 

It is easy to reflect warmly on our bridge club today, the friends we’ve 
made, the hours we spend and the joy it brings us all.  It is sometimes 
less obvious to remember our founder member whose work made it 
all possible and Daphne McKee was one of those members.  We will 
remember the lovely bridge partnership Daphne made with the late 
Janet Quinn.  So sad that they are both no longer with us.   

 

Daphne had endless enthusiasm for our club and was available for all 
tasks no matter how small or inconspicuous.  It was this selfless 
willingness to give time and effort so generously that made her an 
ideal choice to also serve as Lady Captain in the Island Golf Club. 

 

They say that those who are remembered are never forgotten and 
Daphne will never be forgotten by all of us at Malahide Bridge Club. 

 

She will be greatly missed and may she Rest in Peace. 

 

Eileen Kelly 


